Cricklewood Community Play Association

The Annexe, Childs Hill School, Dersingham Road, NW2 1SL Tel: (081) 450 0027



June 4th 1993

Dear Jim.

I am writing on behalf of the Cricklewood Community Play
Association. Gill Whitehead gave us your name and said that you may
be interested in doing an article on the Play Project for your Teachers
Bulletin.

I am enclosing a copy of a summary of what the Project is all about and also a press cutting of an article that was published in the Irish Post. If you would like any more information please phone us on 081 450 0027.

Yours sincerely.

Kathryn O'Connell.